
 

 

 
 
 
 
Update Notification # 78 
Update Notification Release Date: October 24, 2024  
Form/Procedure/Policy- Change to PJLA Process for Updating Scopes of Accreditation    
 
Attention PJLA Clients:  
 
Effective immediately, any updates or changes to your scope will now be initiated by 
requesting a copy of your PJLA Internal Scope Supplement Sheet. This document will 
reflect your current scope and be editable as needed.  
 
Please note that we will no longer provide blank template forms or accept obsolete 
template forms or scope changes submitted on client-specific internal forms. 
 
This adjustment is designed to streamline our certificate issuance process, reduce 
potential errors, and expedite certificate development. We believe this new approach will 
enhance efficiency and ensure more accurate processing of your scope updates. 
 
We appreciate your attention to this change and look forward to collaborating with you 
under this improved process. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
PJLA Management   

 


